
Page 1 of 2 

CClluubb  &&  OOrrggaanniizzaattiioonn  FFuunnddiinngg 

    
  

The Club and Organization Funding is a incentive to become involved with  
Student Government Association (SGA) and give community and/or 
campus service back in return.  The following will give a description on how 
that can be accomplished. 
 

First, if your Club/Organization is made up of students that receive 
scholarships, or performance awards to participate you will not be eligible. 
 

Clubs/Organizations have the opportunity to apply for as much as $500 at 
the beginning of the fall semester. Before a club/organization can apply 
for this money, a current constitution and club roster needs to be on 
file. 
 

The application needs to state how the money will be used and how it will 
benefit their organization.  The written application needs to be 
submitted to the SGA by September 18, 2018.  The SGA will review the 
applications twice at two different scheduled meetings.  The first reading is 
for any questions that might arise from the application.  Then second 
reading is to have answers to those questions and vote on the amount that 
will be given.  The questions that might arise are addressed through the 
sponsor by email or phone. 
 

In return, the Club/Organization receiving this money will have two 
members (an active member and an alternate) to be a part of Clubs & 
Organizations Meetings. The active member will need to attend meetings, 
help their club get involved in student activities.  If the active member is not 
able to meet his/her obligation then the alternate will need to step forward.  
 *This applies only to the club/organization at Barton County campus.  For student organizations 
at locations other than the Barton County campus, club members should be prepared to provide 
student input/assistance with activities or events at their respective campuses when the 
occasional need arises.  
 *Only 1 meeting absences per semester will be excused in the academic year only applies to 
the Barton County Campus clubs. 
 

Each club/organization will require each member 5 hrs of campus 
service or community service during the academic year.  A written or 
verbal report would need to be presented to the SGA in the spring 
semester describing the service project(s).  If a club fails to meet the 
obligations, it could possibly affect funding for the next year. 
 

Questions: Contact Diane Engle located in the Student Life Office in the 
Union or 792-9271 



Deadline:  September 18, 2018 
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AApppplliiccaattiioonn  
FFoorr 

CClluubb  &&  OOrrggaanniizzaattiioonn  FFuunnddiinngg  
FFoorr  TThhee  YYeeaarr  FFaallll  22001188  ––  SSpprriinngg  22001199 

  

Name of Club:   
 
Name of Sponsor:      Phone #  
 
Name of Sponsor:      Phone #  
 
Number of Members:   Amount of Money Requesting:  
 
(FOAP #) Fund    Org         Acct          Program  
If you are unsure about the FOAP# check with Terry Barrow to make sure there’s a # for your club. 

If club doesn’t have an account, contact Terry Barrow in the business office. 

 
Please write so phone & acct # and email can be read              
 
Name of Representative:  
 
Cell Phone #        Email:  
 
Alternate Representative:  
 
Cell Phone #        Email:  
 

How will the funds be used:   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Barton Service Project or Community Project: 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 


